BCA Inform: August, Consultation on future Inform topics 
On Tuesday August 6th BCA held a special edition of BCA Inform, dedicated to hearing from our community. During this consultation session, attendees had the opportunity to share their ideas, suggestions, and topics of interest for future Inform sessions. 
The session began with Jackson Reynalds-Ryan, BCAs Senior Policy officer, discussing the organization's current standing in light of the recent reduction in government funding. Jackson mentioned that this shift necessitates a more targeted approach in our policy and advocacy efforts, requiring greater involvement from grassroots members. He also highlighted the crucial role that the National Policy Committee (NPC) will now play in researching and developing policy outputs.
As the discussion continued, an attendee emphasized the importance of digital inclusion as a key area of interest. Another participant suggested that NPC updates should be included in Member Updates to keep everyone informed about ongoing policy work and submissions. 
Additionally, the session brought forward a suggestion to explore how artificial intelligence could impact the lives of people who are blind or vision impaired. Other key topics suggested included universal access to information, mobility, education, TAFE and forms of identification, including digital IDs.

